MUSCATINE POLICE DEPARTMENT MEMORANDUM

TO:

Greg Jenkins, Interim City Administrator

FROM:

Brett Talkington, Chief of Police

SUBJECT:

City Council Agenda Item

DATE:

April 10, 2020

INTRODUCTION:

I am requesting the purchase two (2) Stalker radar units. Stalker is the sole vendor of these radar units.

BACKGROUND:

These two (2) radar units will be replacements for two of the older units we currently have in service. These radar units will be installed into the Tahoe's we have currently on order. We budgeted \$6500 in FY 19/20. The actual cost of the two (2) radar units is \$5848.

RECOMMENDATION/RATIONALE:

It is the police department recommendation that City Council approve a purchase order for two (2) new Stalker radar units for \$5848.